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09 September 2024 

 

Dear parents and guardians,  

 

We are delighted for the commencement of the new school year at our elementary 

school. We are excited to have your children here and we look forward to a year filled 

with learning, growth, and opportunities for your children.  

 

Our school staff is fully prepared for the school year. Our program this year includes 

dedicated educators, engaging activities, and a safe and healthy environment for your 

children's development. 

 

It is important to note that the safety and well-being of our children remain at the 

forefront of our efforts. 

 

We thank you for the trust you place in us and look forward to working together for the 

education and growth of your children. Please do not hesitate to contact us with any 

questions or concerns.  

We wish all our children a happy and productive school year!  

 

Sincerely, 

Soteris Karmiotis 

Principal 
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